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Dear Sirs,


When Councils, landowners and farmers though out the British Isles are making every effort to support wild
life/spaces and introduce innovative green strategies, it is surprising that this application, which puts in jeopardy
just such a rare site and in no way supports a local need, is still being considered.  We have a chance now in this
country to make significant carbon improvements but it can only happen if the authorities take the initiative at a
grass roots level.


It is hard to comment on the latest changes, as to who owns what, and which bridle path will be open and fenced
and which will not.  Now it has come to decision time;  please can some one in authority have the courage to
take the lead and turn this dull and ill thought out application down.  In doing so a small step will have been
made to facilitate the new green scientific approaches to our land.


Yours sincerely,


Dana Dean    









